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LIVING LETTERS PRISON MINISTRY 
Please Pray For 

The Kersh Family 
 

“But when he saw the multitudes, he was moved with compassion on them, because they fainted, 

and were scattered abroad, as sheep having no shepherd.” 

Matthew 9:36 

 

 

Dear Saints & Faithful Brethren, 

I hope this letter finds you doing well; time seems to have flown by since our 

last letter.  

In May, we had our second revival of the year at Livesay Corrections with a 

Revival team from Rock of Ages Prison Ministry. We had three good services as well 

as yard visitation with several men making professions of faith. I also had the 

privilege of filling in at a couple of supporting churches while the pastor was away. It’s 

aways a blessing to be able to visit with those who are praying for us and supporting us 

as their missionaries.  

On Father’s Day, we had two great services on that Sunday morning and saw 

two men come forward and give their hearts to the Lord in salvation. These men 

have a new heavenly Father now.  

We also have two men who are in the process of joining Living Letters Prison 

Ministry as full-time missionaries and a couple more men who are praying and seeking 

what the Lord would have them to do concerning prison ministry. Please pray for these 

men as they seek and do the will of God for their lives.  

 On the home front, I asked that you pray for my son and his fractured hand. I’m 

glad to report he has healed up and back to full duty at work. Thank you so much for 

the prayers. My daughter has finished her junior year of school and will be a senior 

starting in the fall. I can’t believe how fast they have both grown up.   

Please pray for a vehicle situation we have encountered. My truck started 

messing up on me a few weeks ago and I tried to fix it myself but could not get it fixed. 

So, I had to put it in the shop. I am waiting now to hear from them as to what the 

problem is and how much it will cost. I pray it’s not too expensive, but I am confident 

that the Lord will provide, as He is always faithful.  

As always, I want to thank you for your continued faithfulness in giving and for 

your prayers for our family. If there is ever a time when you would like us to come by 

your church to give an update on the ministry or preach, please let us know; our contact 

information is on the left side of our prayer letter.  

 
“Remembering them that are in bonds, as bound with them;” (Heb. 13:3) 

 
Your Missionaries to the Prisons, 

   Jason Kersh Matt.7:21 
                   Jason Kersh and family 

   Matthew 7:21 

                          Living Letters Prison Ministry  
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